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The article examines what to expect from the UK government's initiative to build upon existing gender 
pay gap reporting regulations. The UK government recently closed a consultation on the introduction 
of mandatory ethnicity and disability pay gap reporting for certain employers, including those in the 
financial services sector. The article highlights what we can likely expect from the consultation as the 
government drafts the proposed Equality (Race and Disability) Bill, which seeks to provide employers 
with a clear reporting framework.
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Maya Sterrie, a trainee in the Employment Litigation and Counseling practice, contributed to this 
article.

CONTACTS

For more information, contact your Katten attorney or any of the following attorneys.

Christopher Hitchins
+44 (0) 20 7776 7663
christopher.hitchins@katten.co.uk

ARTICLE

https://katten.com/
https://www.grip.globalrelay.com/mandatory-ethnicity-and-disability-pay-gap-reporting/
https://katten.com/christopher-hitchins
mailto:christopher.hitchins@katten.co.uk


  

katten.com

https://katten.com/

